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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Daniel Koonce <dan@salemwood.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 2:55 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
they can't be serious with 32 weeks paid leave, no small business could survive that hit. it would make it more likely to 
not hire woman that are of younger child bearing age. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniel Koonce 
1740 23rd St SE 
Salem, OR 97302 
dan@salemwood.com 
 


